
PORSCHE CLUB OF AMERICA COMPETITON RULE CHANGES for 2016 
(otherwise known as the PCR’s) 
 

Each year, a request is made for the membership’s input into the next year’s PCR’s. Any requests for PCR 

changes for 2016, must be made in writing by October 01, 2015. They made be submitted to any PCR 

Committee member as listed in the rulebook on page ii, as listed in Panorama under the Parade staff 

heading, on the PCA website under PCR Committee or directly to the PCR Committee Chairman, Mike 

Lommatzsch at mpl@ix.netcom.com. Rule change requests can be submitted either in an email or by 

mailing a request so that it is received on or prior to October 1st. Such requests can be mailed to Mike 

Lommatzsch at 14655 Bronson Avenue San Jose, California 95124. 

 

Each year, the Committee receives anywhere from 35-50 rule change requests. They are organized and 

sorted by competitive event or general rules. A document is then published prior to the meeting for all 

Committee members to review. At the annual PCR Committee meeting, every rule change request is 

thoroughly discussed by the whole Committee. We look at the requests impact on the current rules, 

class structure, who it may affect and whether it meets the overall intent of the rules (fairest set of rules 

for everyone, considering the amount of different variants of automobiles involved and the limits of the 

classing structure). Then based on these discussions, a vote is taken to approve or disapprove each 

request. The rule change requests that the Committee approved for proposed changes for the coming 

year, are then summarized and published for a 30-day membership comment period prior to a final 

Committee approval and publishing of the new rulebook. 

 

Mike Lommatzsch 
PCR Committee Chairman 
408-369-1515 
 


